
Maths 
 

For our final half term we will be returning to some of the trickier top-
ics of this year to support the children going into Year 3. We will look 
at telling the time to within 5 minutes, using money, crossing pounds 
and pence and spend some time learning times tables.  
 
Finally we will revisit place value and problem solving questions.  

PSHE 
PSHE is a core part 
of our school ethos. 
During our final 
half term we will 
be thinking about 
changes.  We will 
look at how we 
have changed and 
continue to do so 
as we grow up. 

 

Science 
 

This term, our science topic 
is ‘Young Gardeners’ 
We will learn about the 
types of plants we find grow-
ing in our school grounds as 
well as planting and caring 
for our own plants. 

Reading 
 

Reading is a priority at Hunslet Moor and we encourage children 
to read as regularly as possible. 
We will be sending reading books home every Thursday until 
week 4. Please try to listen to your child read as much as possi-
ble and encourage your child to read every evening for at least 
10 minutes.  We will also send a reading for pleasure book home 
every week for you to enjoy with your class.   
Each class has a reading animal which goes home with a differ-
ent child every weekend.  Follow their adventures on classdojo. 
If you have any school reading books at home please can these 
be returned to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 

Topic—A Kenyan Ad-
venture 

 
This term, Year 2 will 
be learning all about 
the country of Kenya 
and how it compares 
to Leeds.  They will be 
learning about where 
Africa and Kenya are 
on a world map and 
how the climate and 

It is important you continue to send your child to school every day and arrive on time so 
that we are all ready to begin the day’s learning. We begin school at 8.45am and end school 
at 3.15pm.  
 
Please ensure children arrive at school in the correct school uniform with an appropriate 
coat, book bag and shoes. Ensure all of your child’s clothing is labelled with their name in 
order to prevent any lost items of clothing.  
 
If you have any questions, concerns or want to discuss any aspect of your child’s learning, 
please phone the school office and arrange a telephone conversation to speak with a member 
of the Year 2 team.  
2A—Mrs Read 

PE 
In Year 2 this term, we will be teaching 
the children dance skills and football 
skills. 
Please wear the school PE kit you were 
provided with into school on the correct 
PE day.  
2A PE days— Monday and Wednesday 
2B PE day— Tuesday and Friday 

Homework 
Please support 
your child by 
practising their 
homework which 
will be sent out 
each week.  


